
 

COH#-010417 
FY17-18 – Recreation Dept. COH 

 
INVITATION TO BID 

HANAHAN RECREATION AND PARKS  
TENNIS COURT FENCING  

COH#-010417 
 

The City of Hanahan, SC is seeking bid proposals from qualified contractors to furnish all 
materials and install black vinyl coated fencing at the Spell Field Tennis Courts.  The selected 
contractor will provide all materials, concrete, labor, supervision and equipment to perform all 
work assigned by the city.  It is mandatory that the contractor view the worksites prior to 
submitting a bid by calling the City of Hanahan Public Services Department at (843) 266-0723 
for an appointment.    

SCOPE: 
Fence will consist of 9 Gauge Black Vinyl coated chain link, 1 5/8 top rail, 2.5” line post, 3” 
terminals and 3” gate post. 

Bids will be received by the City of Hanahan, until 12:00 P.M. – Thursday, January 12th, 2017. 
Please display the following on the outside packaging of the proposal: 

Hanahan Tennis Court Fence.  Any submittal received after the deadline will not be 
considered.  Submittals can be sent to: 

City of Hanahan Public Services Department 
1255 Yeamans Hall Rd. 
Hanahan, SC 29410 
ATTN: Kitty Farias, Procurement 
RE: Tennis Court BID 
 
For information and to schedule a site visit please contact: 
Randy Moneymaker, Public Services Director 
1255 Yeamans Hall Rd.. 
Hanahan, SC 29410 
(843) 266-0723 
(843) 266-0725 Fax 
rmoneymaker@cityofhanahan.com 

 


